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PHILIPPINE 47,
PORTS |

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE TO ALL PORT USERS:

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to PPA Administrative Order No. 11-2019,
otherwise known as “Omnibus Rules of Procedure on Private Service Provider-
Initiated Applications for New Tariff and/or Adjustment of Fees and Charges in
Ports Under the Administrative Jurisdiction of PPA", a virtual Public Hearing will be
conducted by the Philippine Ports Authority on the Application of the Asian Terminals,
Inc.-Batangas (ATI-B) for Increase of Cargo Handling (CH) Charges at Phase | and Il at
the Port of Batangas via video conferencing platform.

Details of the public hearing are as follows:

Date : 22 May 2024 (Wednesday)
Time : 02:00 P.M.
Venue ¢ via WEBEX

(Official link will be sent to participants who register in the link below
before the Public Hearing).

All concerned parties especially those who are affected by the proposed cargo handling
tariff increase/adjustment of ATI-Batangas are hereby invited to attend the virtual public
hearing.

Below is the QR Code and registration link which will be opened from 09 May 2024 until
21 May 2024,05:00 p.m. See attached registration link

For further information and other concerns, please coordinate with Ms MARIA DAISY
GRACE G TRIBUNAL, Executive Assistant, this Office at telephone number (043) 722-
2429 or email address at mdggtribunal@ppa.com.ph.

Truly yours,

JOSELITQ/O SINOCRUZ PhD
Port Manager
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PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - BATANGAS
Administration Building, Port Access Road,
Calicanto, Batangas Cily 4200 Philippines
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https:/docs.qoogle.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQL ScAxaB817MOsrivDudnCDhbMo8AntVanZoTpZ YAc
Zfpo1yv7Q/Nviewform?usp=sf link
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